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November 30, 2022 

 

RE: Final plans review for Brindley, Permit Number 2203-116 

        PN 3206000050 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

I have reviewed the final plan set, dated November 11, 2022, specifically pages C2.00, C3.00, 

C4.00, C5.00 but also  A-1.2 and the Proposed Tree Plan. No significant changes are present that 

would affect the trees in any manner not already understood and studied in the previous reports 

submitted. 

 

There is a question on the table about the placement of the jobsite office trailer. I will be meeting 

with the contractor on December 6
th

 to figure it out.  

  

I will be monitoring the site over the duration of the project and paying special attention to the 

big #10 tree.  

 

Anthony Moran 

ISA Certified Arborist 

Qualified Tree Risk Assessor 

PN-5847A 
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